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In its amicus curiae brief, United Policyholders supports the California Department of Insurance’s orders
requiring the California Fair Plan to provide enhanced coverages, including liability insurance, as part of a
basic homeowners insurance policy.

Richard B. Oatis and Amy Bach of United Policyholders
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